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DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION
SGOD-202

To

:-EFDUM
SGOD & CID Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary School Heads
AIl others concerned

Subject :          23rd ARAW NG Dlcos DRUM AND BELL CORPS COMPEtlTION

Date       :          August 11,2023

This is in reference to the letter from Mayor Josef F.  Cagas, dated July  12,
2023, which this Office received on August 9, 2023, concerning the conduct of the
Drum and Bell Corps Competition on September 2, 2023 in connection with the
23rd Araw ng Digos.

In view of this, elementary schools are encouraged to join the said activity.

Please see attached basic communication for your ready reference.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

NIAvh,%tt
OIC-Schools Division Superintende
leDEd Schools Divl5ion of Digos cib

RE[ORBS 5E["ON

"xffrv

Enclosed: As stated.
ScroD/ cab

Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396



J,
Republic of the Philippines
Province of Davao del Sur

City of Digos

July 12, 2023

MELANIE P. ESTACIO, PhD, CESO V[
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Digos City
Roxas St.,  Digos City,  Davao del Sur

Dear Ma'am Estacio,

Warm greetings from the city of chojce!
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The  City  Government  of  Digos  will   celebrate   its  23rd  ARAW  ng   DIGOS  on
September 8, 2023. Various events are slated to ensure a grand week-long celebration.
One  of  the  highlights  is  the  Drum  and  Bell  Corps  Competition  which  will  be  on
September 2, 2023.

The   Drum   and   Bell   Corps   Marching   Drill   Competition   aims  to   support  the
development of talented Digosefio musicians by giving them the opportunity to showcase
their  talent  in  music  making  through  marching  drills.  The  competition  challenges  our
young elementary pupils to be part of this musical activities.

The activity wishes;

1.   To encourage and develop inner discipline in musical talent
2.   To provide an opportunity for the exposure of young musicians at a young age
3.   To recognize the musical excellence and  honor the best Drum and  Bell Corps of

Digos City

We hope that our cultural action program can merit your favorable approval in order
for the Drum and  Bell Corps of the elementary schools of the Division of Digos City will
be able participate in the mentioned competition.

Thank you very much and more power!

Sincerel

Mayor
City of
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